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March 7, 2025 
 
Dear Class of 2025 Parents/Guardians: 
 
 Spanish Springs High School plans to honor our Class of 2025 scholarship recipients at our 
annual Senior Awards Night.  We need your help identifying all seniors who have been offered and/are 
receiving any type of scholarship awards.  Details of the Senior Awards Night will be sent separately 
with more details once we compile our list of honorees.  

If your student has been offered any scholarships, please contact the College and Career Center 
on or before Friday, May 2, 2025.  Scholarships and awards reported will be printed in the Awards 
Night Program.  Please send your information via email to Francine E. McRae at: 
francine.mcrae@washoeschools.net.  You can also reach me by phone at 775-425-7733 x38032 between 
the hours of 7:30 am – 3:00 pm.  Due to strict WCSD deadlines, I will not be able to accept any 
information after May 2, 2025.  Please email your information; it is easier to copy the information 
correctly.  Please include the students’ first and last name, the school your student plans to attend next 
fall, the complete name of the scholarship(s)  
 This year, the School District has asked each high school to report all scholarship monies 
offered, not just the scholarships students plan to use.  For example, a student may be offered 
scholarships to attend two or more schools.  Even though the students will only attend one school, we 
have been asked to collect information on all offers made to our class of 2025 students.  We appreciate 
your help in collecting this information for our awards night program. 
 
Thank you for your assistance in recognizing your outstanding graduates. 
 
Respectfully,     
 
 

Francine E. McRae 
College and Career Center Facilitator 
Spanish Springs High School 
francine.mcrae@washoeschools.net 
775-425-7733 x38032 
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